Village Hall update to August 5th 2025

Regular events

Yoga classes continue, Tuesday am and Thursday am.

Bell ringing Friday pm continues.

Ionian service first Tuesday afternoon in month continues.

Various PC and committee meetings held.

Afternoon teas to recommence in the Autumn after Summer recess.

Occasional events

COWS (Companions of the Wolds) events some months.

Hall booked for three Pilates events due to Salvation Army building refurbishment

Maintenance

Email from Anglian Water identifying a water leak overnight of 3 litres per night. Problem was identified as a leaking ball valve in the toilet system and rectified from maintenance budget at a cost of £12 for the replacement part.

H&S checks continue on weekly/monthly basis and recorded as required.

PAT testing has been carried out for current year

General

Various artwork displays continue.

Handrail on steps to village hall car park painted by volunteers.

Combination lock on upper gate proving to be successful.